
From: Richard
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Comments for official record in Docket No. UE-160918
Date: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 11:53:33 AM
Attachments: Comments on ColumbiaGrid Draft 2017 System Assessment.pdf

Dear Records-

Please also include the email(s) below and the attachment in the official records for Docket
No. UE-160918 (PSE Electric IRP).

Richard Lauckhart
Energy Consultant
Davis, Ca
916-769-6704

From: Richard <lauckjr@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 9:26 AM
To: records@utc.wa.gov
Subject: Fw: Comments on Columbia Grid Draft 2017 System Assessment
 
Dear Records-

Please file the email below and it attachment under under Docket No. 170791.  

I will be sending a second document for filing under this Docket No.

Richard Lauckhart
Energy Consultant
Davis, Ca
916-769-6704

From: Richard <lauckjr@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 11:09 AM
To: paul@columbiagrid.org
Subject: Comments on Columbia Grid Draft 2017 System Assessment
 
Paul-

mailto:lauckjr@hotmail.com
mailto:records@utc.wa.gov



















Please include the attached letter as comments on the ColumbiaGrid Draft 2017 System
Assessment.

The attached letter includes comments and related questions on that Draft.

On behalf of many residents that live in the Puget Sound Area that are interested in
Transmission Line decisions in their area, we look forward to getting responses to our
comments/questions.

Thank you.

Richard Lauckhart
Energy Consultant
Davis, California


